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CHIEF MINISTER THANKS MRS ELLUL-HAMMOND 

 

 The Chief Minister, the Hon Fabian Picardo QC MP, in his capacity as Leader of the House in 

Parliament, has today thanked Mrs Isobel Ellul-Hammond for her service as a Member of 

Parliament since December 2011.  

 

Mr Picardo said: "Although we have been on opposite sides in Parliament I have enjoyed a good 

working relationship with Isobel throughout her time as an MP. I thank her on behalf of the whole 

House and the People of Gibraltar for her service in Parliament and look forward to her continued 

contribution to the Community in the area of cancer care which is so close to her heart. Isobel has 

a lot to give in this area and the GHA and Gibraltar will no doubt greatly benefit as a result of her 

future endeavours. 


